

Following last night's announcement, it's clear that we will not be able to open in June which is disappointing news, but obviously everyone's safety must come first.

We are contacting our June bookings with a series of options. If you have booked with us for June and you haven't received an email, please contact us.

At this point we are hoping to open in July and August, subject to Government confirmation. As soon as we hear more we will let you know.

In the meantime we hope you all stay safe and well.

Kathy & Tony

11<sup>th</sup> May 2020